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31st March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 10 Whittlebury - Change of Tutor 
 
I am writing to inform you that Year 10 Whittlebury will have a new Form Tutor, Mr Culter, when we return 
from the Easter Break, who will be joining The Buckingham School as Assistant Curriculum Leader 
of Performing Arts. 
 
Mr Culter will be writing to you personally to introduce himself soon after his arrival.   
 
I would like to offer assurance that we remain committed to your child’s wellbeing and to supporting each 
and every child as they prepare for their exams. 
 
You are most welcome to contact me at any time should you have any questions or concerns.   
   
Thank you for your ongoing support of the School and we wish you and your family a Happy Easter break. 
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
 
Miss G Kenneford  
Head of Year 10  
gkenneford@buckinghamschool.org 
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